
    

 

 

 

 

Schools and services for children and young people ● social care and housing ● recycling, waste disposal and 

clean streets ● community safety ● roads and transportation ● town planning ● tourism, harbours and 

economic regeneration ● consumer protection and licensing ● leisure, museums, libraries and arts  

If you require this in a different format or language, please contact me.  

 

 

 

Appendix 7 Please reply to: Shaun Rackley 

Licensing & Public Protection 

Roebuck House, Abbey Road, 

Torquay, Devon 

TQ2 5EJ 

Mr P A Stone 

141 Queensway 

Chelston 

Torquay 

TQ2 6BZ 

My ref:  

Your ref: SRU 160041 

Telephone: 01803 208121 

Fax: 01803 208854 

E-mail: Shaun.rackley@torbay.gov.uk 

Website: www.torbay.gov.uk 

Date: 4th March 2011 

 

 

Dear Mr Stone, 

 

Re:  Hackney Carriage Number 132 – Registration Number MF58 HNC 

     
I am writing to inform you that your vehicle has been seen illegally parked on the Harbourside at Torquay by Licensing 

Enforcement Officers. Your vehicle was seen at 23:43 hrs on Friday 18th February 2011 overhanging into the carriage way 

from the back of the Vaughan Parade Short Rank, this was observed for 7 mins.  The road traffic order for this rank has 

designated the rank for 3 cars, and although four can probably fit without causing an obstruction, five cannot.  Your vehicle 

was again seen at 00:22 hrs on the 19th February 2011 parked illegally on double yellow lines at the back of the bus bay on 

the seaward side of Torquay Harbour. 

 

As we have reminded you in previous correspondence you should not be parking illegally at any time and you were warned 

that any further breaches of parking regulations could result in you being brought before the Licensing Committee to explain 

your actions.  

 

From our records we have recently written to you, (Ref: SAR090465, dated 3rd November 2010) regarding illegal parking on 

the harbour side on another separate occasion.  As a result of this I would now like you to write to me as soon as possible and 

in no case no later than 7 days from receipt of this letter to explain your actions as to why you think it is acceptable to be 

carrying on breaking parking regulations. On receipt of this information the Licensing Manger will decide whether to take the 

matter to Licensing Committee for actioning. 

 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further then please contact me on the above telephone number. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shaun Rackley 

Licensing Support Officer 

Licensing & Public Protection. 



 
 
 


